KoODIAK [SLAND BROADCASTING COMPANY, INC.
PO Box 708, 1315 Mill Bay Road
Kodiak, Alaska 99615

May 7, 2020
Via e-mail:

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Kodiak Island Broadcasting Company, Inc.
SURRENDER OF LICENSES

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Kodiak Island Broadcagtjng Company, Inc., licensee of AM Station KVOK (Fac. ID
12185) and associated FM Translator Station K244FV (Fac. ID 202419), both Kodiak, Alaska,
notifies the Commission that it has permanently discontinued operations on the above stations,
and is hereby surrendering the license and any outstanding construction permits for the above
referenced stations to the Commission. Copies of the outstanding license for KVOK and
construction permit for K244FV are attached.

Please note that Kodiak Island Broadcasting Company, Inc. is NOT surrendering the
licenses of Stations KRXX (FM) (Fac. ID 12186) or K254BA (Fac. ID 142000), both of Kodiak,
Alaska. Note that a request to modify the call sign of KRXX(FM) to KVOK-FM has been filed
related to facility ID 12186.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact our counsel, Daniel A.
Kirkpatrick of Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C., 1300 North 17" Street, Arlington, Virginia
22209. His telephone number is 703-812- 0432 and his email address is
Kirkpatrick@fhhlaw.com.

Sincerely,

Dennis W. Bookey
Vice-President, Kodiak Island Broadcasting Company, Inc.

cc (via e-mail): Jim Bradshaw (james.bradshaw@fcc.gov)
Dale Bickel (dale.bickel@fcc.gov)
Jerry Manarchuck (jerome. manarchuck@fcc.gov)




